
   LAKE MURRAY TENNIS CLUB 
               BOARD MEETING 
     MARCH 21, 2017 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 2:00PM by Ernie Kovacs, President, at Lake Murray 
Tennis Club.  Those present were Ernie Kovacs, President; Kay Listug, Vice-President; 
Tom Sidley, Membership; Jody Iverson, Treasurer; Diane Bailey, Grounds; Denise 
Stefanson, Social; and Barbara Beedle, Secretary.  A quorum was established. 
 
The February minutes were reviewed.  Jody Iverson moved and Tom Sidley seconded the 
minutes be approved.  Motion passed.  
 
TREASURER:  Jody Iverson provided a copy of the US Bank check register from 
02/17/2017 through 03/20/2017.  The current balance is $115,340.95. 
 
MEMBERSHIP:  Tom Sidley reported that our membership is estimated to be about 20% 
less than last year at this time.  We had three new single memberships this week.  We 
have 444 members and 302 memberships.  He estimates approximately 30 new 
memberships by the end of the year. 
 
GROUNDS:  Diane Bailey reported that Pablo has been tackling the weeding.  The new 
plants will need to be watered.  
 
SOCIAL:  Denise Stefanson indicated that our social may not be until early July because 
of all the activities going on at the Club.  The Christian College boys are still playing, 
there will be a pro's clinic in July, courts 7 and 8 will be repaired, and hopefully the 
social will be in June. 
 
PRESIDENT:  Ernie Kovacs reported that in the dense fog we had water was coming off 
the new canopy at the office.  He put up signs to warn for the wet walkways.  He is also 
still working with the City about our water leaks.  There were complaints about the 
Christian College students.  Apparently, some of the boys were not behaving in a manner 
that is expected of our patrons.  Ernie talked to the coaches..  Ernie is going to ask for a 
replacement "Water Only" sign for Court 7.  It got wet and the lettering ran.  Nanette 
Herbuveau requested permission to use courts for a USTA 4.0 summer league.  They 
would play on Mondays from 9:00-12:00.  They would need two courts.  The league 
would run from April 1 to June 25, 2017.  Barbara Beedle moved and Tom Sidley 
seconded that we approve the court usage for this league.  The motion passed. 
 
With no further business the meeting adjourned at 2:37PM.  The next meeting is April 
18, 2017 at 2:00PM at Lake Murray Tennis Club. 
 


